
 

               
 

            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Prayer for Memorial Day: Remembering Those Who Have Fought 

for Our Freedom 

“Greater love has no one than this, that he lay down his life for his 

friends.” John 15:13 

 

Freedom is a gift, it’s a treasure.  And though we all may agree on that truth, it’s 

often easy to take for granted the greatest gifts that God has given us in our 

lives. 

But those most precious gifts are never free. They came with a price. With 

sacrifice. They were worth fighting for. And are still worth fighting for today. 

Many brave men and women were willing to face hard battles in order for us to 

enjoy that gift of freedom today. 

For all those who have protected our nation, for the men and women in 

uniform, together, we say “Thank You.” 

We take time to remember today and say a prayer of gratefulness for the many 

who have been willing to pay a great price for our freedom.  May God help us 

to live so courageously, may we follow the brave examples of those who have 

gone before us… 

Thank you for reminding us that there’s incredible love and sacrifice displayed 

when one is willing to stand strong and fight for freedom. 

This service of love and sacrifice on behalf of all people, points us directly to 

the greatest love of all, the very gift and sacrifice of Christ. 

Our Savior was willing to pay the ultimate price, so that we can live free. 

Forever. 

~Debbie McDaniel 

 

 

 

Elders: 
Tommy Blackburn 
(903) 267- 2622 

 
David Davenport 
(903) 429-6528 

 
Harold Achimon 
(903) 707-6696 

 
Jim Barnes 

(903) 744-2107 
 

Don Graham 
(903)-429-0197 

 
Deacons: 

Dak Jones 
(903) 815-9910 

Outreach & Restoration 

 

Jared Light 

(903) 815-5078 
Benevolence & Campus 

Maintenance 
 

J.D. Pruitt 

(903) 429-6324 
Visitation 

 

Jeff Reed 

(903) 436-9308 
Worship & Assignments 

 

Jeff Thompson 

(903) 719-1450 
Youth Education & Teachers 

Resources 

 
Minister: 

Scott Sides 
(903) 487-1256 

 
 
Email: 
collinsvillecofc@gmail.com 
 
 
Web: 
www.collinsvillecofc.org 

 

TIME OF SERVICES 
 

Bible Class:   9:30 am 

Worship 10:30 am 
Evening 6:00 pm 

Wednesday pm       7:00 pm 

        

 

 

 

 
Collinsville CHURCH OF CHRIST 
P. O. Box 2 
Collinsville, TX. 76233  
 
 

 

 

 

TO:  

 

 

 
 
 
 

                    Be sure to tune in to “Let the Bible Speak” Sundays 6:30 am on KTEN NBC 10 and 9:30 am KTEN ABC 9. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays  
Anthony Tutt 5/25 

Billy Don Smith 5/25 

Barbara Davis 5/25 

Harold Achimon 5/28 

Loretta Hendricks 5/30 

Anniversaries 

Justin and Kacy Patterson 5/29 

Don and Betty Graham 5/30 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome/Prayer: David Davenport 

Song Leader: Jim Barnes 

Scripture Reading: Jeff Thompson 

  1 Corinthians 11:17-22 

Lord’s Table: Scott Sides 

Bread Prayer-Ryan Patterson 

Wine Prayer-Steve Butler 

 

 

 

May Assignments 

18 Then Jesus came to them 

and said, “All authority in 

heaven and on earth has 

been given to 

me. 19 Therefore go and 

make disciples of all 

nations, baptizing them in 

the name of the Father and 

of the Son and of the Holy 

Spirit, 20 and teaching them 

to obey everything I have 

commanded you. And surely 

I am with you always, to 

the very end of the age.” 

              Matthew 29:18-20 
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Icey Huddleston was running a fever. She is back in 

WNJ. 

Juvean Snell’s surgery went well. A permanent hip was 

installed and everything looks good so far. She will 

probably go home and do rehab from home. 

Eddie Baker will have surgery on May 27th at Medical 

City in Plano to replace his knee and repair torn 

ligaments. 

Wade Kennedy is continuing his chemo at home. He 

has good days and bad. Keep praying.      

Billy Don Smith continues to need our prayers that 

good results will be received. Please keep Billy Don and 

Zoretta in prayer.                                                                                                                              

Casey Jones is not doing well. Please pray for Casey and 

Dorothy. 

Tommy Blackburn received a diagnosis of arthritis of 

the lungs. He was told he does not have lupus.  

Ann Butler is having severe back pain. The doctors have 

determined that her pain is either a pinched nerve or 

compressed disk. They are trying to set a date for 

surgery. 

Vickie Farrell is experiencing back pain. She is doing 

physical therapy. She is getting better. 

Linda and Elizabeth Fry, Tom and Adell Thomson’s 

daughter and grand-daughter, are doing better. 
                                                              continued prayer list……. 
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May 24 Worship inside the building!!    For those homebound or with weakened immune systems 

please go to   www.collinsvillecofc.org and click on “view live” or 
facebook.com/CollinsvilleChurchofChrist. 

May 24 Live Stream Devotional 6:00 pm     www.collinsvillecofc.org and click on “view live” or      

facebook.com/CollinsvilleChurchofChrist.  

May 26 Zoom class on Colossians and Philemon begins at 9:30 am for 6 sessions. M-W-F (except 

for first class due to the holiday)  

May 27 Live Stream Bible class 7:00 pm- “The Story of the Bible.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Vital Statistics 

Weekly Budget……………………………………………$4,643 

Contribution last Sunday……………………………...$4,114 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

New Mexico Christian Children’s Home truck has 

been postponed until a later date. We are at 340, 

and our goal is 500 containers of Oatmeal.  

Meals on Wheels is seeking volunteers for 

deliveries for the Collinsville/Tioga area. Contact 

the coordinator at 903-786-3351 to fill this need.             

                    Helping Hands Ministry: 

If you need a helping hand (yard mowed, repairs, 

etc.); please contact Jack Beaver 903-815-9626. He 

will assist in arranging your need to be met. 

                 _______________________                

                   

                 Continuation of prayer list: 

Bill Schindler had repair/surgery on his hand this 

week and has an appointment 6/1 to get a surgery 

date set for his eye muscle. 

Dallas Parker, Laurie’s Davenports cousin’s 

granddaughter, was back in ICU this week after a 

seizure.  

Donny Blackburn, son of Tommy, will be having 

either a 3 or 4 way bypass heart surgery as soon as 

possible at The Heart Institute Plano.  

Cody Higgins, AKA John Harrison, has Covid-19. 

He remains in a Missouri State Penitentiary and is 

in very serious condition. Please pray. 

Marjory Grady, Pat Jones’ mom, was taken to the 

Emergency room on Wednesday with dangerously 

high blood pressure. She was able to go home 

after the doctors got her pressure down. 

 

 

 

 

Sunday Sermon Titles 
 

Sunday AM: 

“Our Father Is A Miracle Worker” 

Psalms 92:12-15 

Sunday PM:  

“Civil Government-A Plan Of God” 

Romans 13:1-7 

 
 

 

 

**All classes suspended during 

pandemic unless noted in calendar 

of events** 

 

New Zoom Class on Colossians and 

Philemon will begin Tuesday 5/26. 6 

sessions M-W-F for 2 weeks at 9:30 

am. First class is on Tues due to 

holiday. 

 

Be looking for our past zoom classes 

on our website 

www.collinsvillecofc.org. They are 

available to view under the 

resources tab. 

 

Each week we will be emailing 

lessons to use for our children’s 

bible classes. There will be lessons 

available for age appropriate 

groups. 

 

 

 

 
  

 

Military 
J.R. Lance Matt Frizzell      Zack Turpen 

Chad Lorenz Trea Baker 

Logan Nielsen Seth Rodriguez     Madalynn Baker 

Matt Upton Brock Murray 

Hospital /Rehab 
Zelda Gatlin: Midtowne Assisted Living, RM 225 

Midlothian, TX 76065 

 

 

Those to continue to remember in Prayer: 
Sylvia Goodman Lila Beth Davis Rebecca Denton 

Wally  Highfill Casey Jones Burnett Family 

Chase Reed Melba Welch Ruth Light Family 

Alex Johnson J.D. Pruitt Rosina Magaña 

Shelby Ansley Chad Lorenz Tommy Blackburn 

Ed Crowe Bobbie Caruthers  Bobby Caruthers 

May Family Chad Ettelbtick Kristin Ettelbtick  

Robbie Davis Charlene Rakes Carter Rosard 

Kelsey Rogers Bob Rushing Rajonia Carnley  

Iris Davis Cavender Family Sherry Hodges  

Lainey Garner Ladonna Jones Alicia Tracy 

Bible Class Opportunities Calendar of Events 

Mustard Seed Ministry 

“I push towards the goal…” 

Philippians 3:13 

If you are in need of a face mask please contact the office 

(collinsvillecofc@gmail.com or 903-429-6313).  

Ladies of the congregation are making these free of charge to 

help us all stay healthy as possible. 

 
The women of the church have made 180+ face 

masks for our members, two of our members' 

workplaces, and numerous family members.  We 

so appreciate their willingness to help the church 

family here.  Special thanks go to Regina Spencer, 

Donna Way, Sylvia Goodman, Becky Beaty, Betty 

Graham, Mary Jo Davis, and Laurie Davenport. 

We just wanted to say “thank you” to everyone 

who donated either their time, food items, or 

money. We were able to help 31 families this 

week and last week. We will be doing this again 

next Tuesday, May 26th from 7:30 am to 11 am, 

as there is still a definite need. If you know of 

anyone who is in need during the meantime, 

please have them contact the church at 903-

429-6313. 

 

http://www.collinsvillecofc.org/
http://www.collinsvillecofc.org/
http://www.collinsvillecofc.org/
mailto:collinsvillecofc@gmail.com

